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 Taxes  in Oregon are some of the highest in the nation. Destabilizing 

homeownership through new taxation by the state will be detrimental to so many 

homeowners, myself included, while also discouraging folks who dream of owning 

their own home. Do not pass this bill.  

 

Respectively yours,  

Betty Fitzgerald 

11105 NW Rex Brown Rd.  

Carlton Oregon  

97111 


